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Information Sheet 
 

Public Lighting Plans 

Typically, Public / Street Lighting Plans are required prior to works commencing on site or prior to the 
Plan of Subdivision Certification (whichever comes first) and designed in accordance with the 

Infrastructure Design Manual, ensuring compliance with AS1158.   
   
Lighting information is considered essential for the detailed design assessment along with road and 
drainage designs to ensure coordination of assets related to development. In lieu of approved lighting 
plans, the lighting information to be provided with the road and drainage design should be sufficient to 
enable assessment of potential conflicts with existing and future infrastructure. Final approval of lighting 

plans will need to have regard for any approved road and drainage plans.   
   
Lighting plan submissions are required to be accompanied with ‘documentation demonstrating 
compliance’ as outlined in Appendix B of AS1158.1.1 for Category V Lighting and Appendix C of 
AS1158.3.1 for Category P Lighting. Approval of submissions which do not include this documentation 

may be delayed due to additional assessment required.    
 


